
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week ending Friday 6th November 2020 
 
Our learning this week 
This week in English, we have read the Lost and Found story by Oliver Jeffers, which will 
form a focus for our writing this half term. The children have written sentences about the 
characters in the book and we have been learning how to use conjunctions such as but, 
because and so, to extend our sentences. In Maths, we have been adding a two-digit number to 
a tens number (such as 34 + 30), using dienes to support the calculations. The children 
have also recapped their knowledge of 2D and 3D shapes. In our other learning, we have 
started to look at the history of transport and this is something we will continue to explore 
over the coming weeks. 
 
Phonics/Reading 
We have started to re-assess the children’s phonic knowledge this week so you may find their 
reading book level has altered as a result. Please continue to support your child with reading 
the e-book (which will recap learning from our whole class lessons) as well as completing at 
least two reads of their home reading book (which will suit their individual reading level).  
 
Reminder – PE Kits 
Please ensure your child is keeping to our uniform policy when coming to school in PE kits. 
Tracksuits must be non-branded, plain navy blue or black with a plain white t-shirt and 
plain trainers. A small, discreet logo is acceptable. 
 
 
 
 
 


